
 

 

 
 

 

 

July 17, 2025 

 

Dear Neighborhood Business: 

 

The West Vancouver Legion has been a part of the community since 1926 and is committed to 

making a difference in the lives of Veterans and their families, providing essential services in our 

communities, and remembering the men and women who sacrificed for our country.  In 2024, our 

Poppy Campaign raised $90,000 for Veterans, their families, and Veteran-related charities.  Our 

Meat Draw, Bingo, and 50/50 gaming activities raised $20,000 for local organizations.  Additionally, 

we provide opportunities for all community members to socialize through regular events and 

activities such as live music, karaoke, trivia, game nights, music jam nights, etc. 

 

As an organization, we face operational challenges.  The number of current Veterans is declining, 

we are still recovering from COVID setbacks, and members of the community around us often don’t 

realize that anyone can now join the Legion and participate in our activities!  

 

We would like to request your assistance in making The West Van Legion a thriving organization 

once more! On Saturday, September 6th, we are hosting a fundraiser and your support in the form 

of items such as gift certificates, sporting event tickets, gift baskets, experiences (such as a 

weekend away) or other products or services that could be included in a silent auction would be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

If you have any questions or if you would like additional information, please contact us at 

info@westvanlegion.ca. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generous support of The West Van Legion! 

  

Respectfully,  

  

Bill Woods 

President 

 

Attached:  Donation Form 
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